Lægeforeningen

Danish Medical Association



Dr. de Deus, President of the AEMH Rue Guimard 15 Brussels B-1040 Belgium

E-mail: secretariat@aemh.org

Dear Dr. de Deus

The Danish Medical Association hereby informs you that the Danish Medical Association resigns its membership from the AEMH with 6 months' notice, according to art. 5.2. in the statutes. Please, confirm our resignation in writing.

The reason for our resignation of the AEMH is that the Danish Medical Association and the Danish Association of Senior Hospital Physicians wants to again concentrate the European engagement in the CPME and the UEMS.

The DMA finds that the activities of the AEMH needs more focus, and the latest proposal concerning AEMH's role in accreditation/certification of clinical leadership education cannot be supported by the Danish Medical Association.

International Team

23 June 2016

Jr.2016-4296 MRS

Domus Medica Kristianiagade 12 DK 2100 Copenhagen

Phone: +45 3544 8229 E-mail:er@dadl.dk

www.laeger.dk

Yours sincerely

Dr. Andreas Rudkjøbing President of Danish Medical Association

Dr. Anja Mitchell President of the Danish Associa-

tion of Senior Hospital Physicians